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Dear Committee Secretary,

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the Environment Protection and Biodiversity
Conservation Amendment (Save the Koala) Bill 2021.

protection of koala habitat is one of the most important things we can do to help save the koala.

| support the Bill as it will prevent the Environment Minister from approving projects that consist of
or involving the clearing of koala habitat, and provides important guidance on the types of actions
that would have a significant impact on koalas.

And need protection for other endangered species....

Sincerely,
Joe Lenzo



